WIT.Committee

From: County Clerk

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 7:47 AM
To: WIT.Committee

Subject: FW: My concerns about the WUDP

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

From: Janet Spreiter <spreiter@mauigateway.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 16, 2020 6:19 PM

To: County Clerk <County.Clerk@mauicounty.us>
Subject: My concerns about the WUDP

Haiku-Paia citizens need an online “Town Hall” on the WUDP, before it has its first Council vote, since they are
in the area where the most water is planned to be developed for others. To deny community input on this
project is not starting on a good note. Transparency and dialog!

Mahalo, Janet Spreiter



